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Tree Planting 
During Friday's kitchen garden session, Jayne 
supervised the students as they planted 25 
ornamental pear trees. These trees were 
generously provided as part of the Gundiway 
Grants by the Murrumbidgee Local Health District 
Promotion Team, aimed at enhancing shade in 
schools. Catherine Pratt from the Murrumbidgee 
Local Health District joined us on Friday to plant 
the trees alongside the students, further enriching 
the experience. We extend our gratitude to the 
Murrumbidgee Local Health District for their 
contribution of 25 shady trees and a $250 Hart 
voucher for sporting equipment. Additionally, they 
have facilitated the procurement of three 
quondong trees for planting in the Yarning circle 
garden.  
 
Thank you 
Thank you to Cam Stokes, BJ Nicholson and Josh 
Mant. Between these men we have installed our 
new flag poles, have a tap at the orchard 
vegetable tins, holes dug for our new trees, 
perspex over our school sign, blinds up and carpet 
stuck to our walls. I greatly appreciate your help in 
keeping our school functional and tidy.    
 
Good luck for our Sporting Teams 
Good luck to Lily W, Rorie, Lillie R, Tiarni & 
Summer who will be travelling to Orange to 
compete in a spot for the Western Region team as 
part of the Lower Lachlan Netball team. 
 
On Thursday our tennis team will be playing West 
Wyalong Public School in the second round of 
P.S.S.A tennis. Good luck to our players.   
 
GRIP Leadership 
On Tuesday, our school captains and prefects will 
be travelling to Wagga to the GRIP Leadership 
Conference. This conference focuses on training 
student leaders for their role as SCHOOL 
LEADERS. The style, topics, and content of this 
conference all focus on what the students can do 
RIGHT NOW. Leaders will be traveling on a bus 
with West Wyalong Public School’s leaders. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

High School Leaders Visit 5/6 Students 
On Thursday morning, the leaders from West 
Wyalong High School will be visiting the 5/6 
classroom. This will provide our students with an 
opportunity to listen to what happens at high 
school as well as ask the leaders questions about 
high school.  
Our Year 6 will be having their first transition day, 
on Wednesday 15th May, to the high school. 
Further information will be sent to the Year 6 
students.  
  
Spelling using Orthographic Knowledge 
Some of our students are sent home high 
frequency words that have been ‘mapped’ using 
orthographic knowledge, common letter patterns 
and rules. As a student builds orthographic 
knowledge, they become aware of the letter 
combinations that can be used in different words. 
These high frequency words are mapped with 
dots, dash, triangles and quad bikes which 
represent the number of letters for each sound.  
A dot = 1 letter for a sound (such as 'a', 's') 
A dash = 2 letters for a sound (such as 'ch', 'ee') – 
also known as a digraph. 
A triangle = 3 letters for a sound (such as 'tch', 
'are') – also known as a trigraph. 
A quad bike = 4 letters for a sound (such as 'eigh' 
in eight) – also known as a quadgraph. 
 

   
 

It would be appreciated if you support your child 
by getting them to read the words and then 
spelling them. If they have trouble spelling them, 
they are encouraged to sound the words out and 
map them.  

 
P&C Meeting  
Next Tuesday will be the P&C meeting. I will be 
discussing the 3-6 excursion and school funding 
we have received. All families are welcome to 
attend.  
   
Have a wonderful week! 
 

Kylie Taylor Principal

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 
At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 2 Term 2              6th May 2024 
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Grip Leadership Day Wagga 
Tuesday 7th May 
 

Lower Lachlan Netball  
Wednesday 8th May 
 

Thursday 9th May 
High School Leaders Visiting 
Tennis 
 

Assembly 
Friday 10th May 
 

Year 6 Transition Day 
Wednesday 15th May 
 

District Cross Country 
Friday 17th May 
 

Athletics Carnival 
Tuesday 21st May 
 

Assembly 
Friday 24th May 
 

Assembly 
Friday 7th June 
 

Parent Teacher Interviews 
Wednesday 12th June 
 

Western Region Cross Country 
Wednesday 12th June 
 

Assembly 
Friday 21st June 
 

Poetry Day 
Tuesday 25th June 
  



 

 
  



 

  



 

  



 

 
  



 

 
 

 

 

  

 

Starts 
Wednesday 8th May 2024 

Apple Strudel 



 

 

 
 
  



 

 
  



 

  



 

 
  



 

 
 


